
Headteacher’s message
 

As we approach the end of term, I’d like to thank you for your support
during a term that has been full of change and offered us a range of

challenges and opportunities.
 

There has been a huge buzz in school created by the performance of
Blood Brothers and I know a lot of staff have stayed behind to support

the drama team and the pupils.
There has been a mass of positive feedback. Personally, I cannot wait to

see it this evening!
 

Work has obviously started on Phase 2, and we actually have a hole! The
soil from the site is no longer being placed on Middle field – it is being

transported up to Holder’s Field as of next Monday.
 

In other developments, we have been working with Wiltshire Council to
look at improving the security around our school playing field on

Holder’s Road, and planning permission has just gone live. Parents will
be informed today, and local residents will be receiving notification on

Monday as well.
https://development.wiltshire.gov.uk/pr/s/planning-

application/a0i3z000017cvTEAAY/pl202207426
 

This all adds to our vision and strategic plan, allowing our pupils to have
the facilities that they deserve, and ensure that we are able to give

them the curriculum and wider opportunities that they need in order to
allow them to ‘think big’.

 
Enjoy half term!
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UPCOMING DATES
OCTOBER

 
All of October is Black

History Month
 

Wednesday 19th  
Last Day of Term

 
 

Thurs 20th to Sun 30th 
Half term

 
Monday 31st Midnight

closing date for
applications for Secondary

School Places
 

13th December will be Flu
nasal sprays, years 7, 8 and
9. Information will be sent

to parents in early
November. 

 



News articles

 

Update on James Cleary's end of
season ....

 
The race season ended with James winning

the Newcomers 500 championship and
coming 2nd in the Junior supersport class. 

 
Due to his achievements this race season he

has been offered to ride as a wildcard at
British superbikes BSB Brands Hatch GP

circuit in November.
 

Wish wish James lots of good luck and if
there is anyone out there who would be

interested in sponsoring James then please
contact the school and we will put you in

touch with him.



MUSIC LESSONS
 

We currently have vacancies in
singing and drums.

 
Any students who are interested  

should go to see Mr Rogers. 

Support Staff  Vacancies
 

We are currently looking for the following support staff - 
 

Teaching Assistant
Cover Supervisor

Full Time Caretaker/Site Operative (Temporary contract)
 

Further details can be found on our website at -
 

https://www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk/vacancies
 






